
Lynbrook North Middle School 
Weekly update 11/4/2022 

 
Lynbrook Promotes Tolerance 
Considering the recent incident at South Middle School, please discuss with your child the importance of 
acceptance, inclusion, and kindness.  This incident does not reflect who we are or what we value.  We will 
continue to teach acceptance and tolerance to ensure that everyone feels welcome in Lynbrook schools. 
 

 
North goes to the Zoo 
The 8th grade class took a fun and educational trip to the Bronx Zoo today. Be sure to ask 
your 8th grader about their classroom experience. 
 

 
North cooks up some fun! 
The teachers and staff dressed up on Halloween Monday and took a picture of 
the whole school in celebration of Unity Day and Saying No to Drugs. 
 
Project LIFTOFF - Congratulations to our North Semifinalist teams 
We are honored that TWO out of our six teams are moving onto the final round.  Congratulations to Anderson 
Bell, Liam Proper, Owen Rudolph, and Antonio Zollo for their proposal entitled: The Effect of Microgravity on 

the Oxidization of Iron and Baili Georgoulas, Delia Kirkpatrick, Annabelle Murray for their proposal 
entitled: Hodgkin Lymphoma Cells in Microgravity.  The third team from the high school is Jack 
Murray, Aidan Michaels, Chris Mangieri, and Jamile Batista for their proposal 
entitled: How does microgravity and space conditions affect the growth of the 
wine cap mushroom, Stropharia rugosoannulata, mycelium?  
Thank you to the teachers and students who participated in Project LIFTOFF.  

 
Veterans Day Collection in North social studies classes 
Lynbrook cares! Please help support our active military by donating.  Drop boxes are available in social studies 
classrooms.  Flyer attached.  
 
Quarter 1 ends November 10th 
Please be sure to check PowerSchool to make sure all assignments are completed and up to date.  If any work 
is missing, have your child speak to the teacher to make sure it is all completed within the time frame of the 
closing of Q1. 
 
Lynbrook North Middle School PTA 2022 ANNUAL PIE SALE 
North Middle School PTA is selling pies from Riesterer’s Bakery- Flyer attached. 
 
Mark your calendar with these important dates 

November 8th – Election Day- No Students / Superintendent’s Conference Day- Teachers Report 
November 9th – BOE meeting at LHS 7:30PM 
November 10th – Marking Period Ends 
November 11th – Veterans Day- Schools Closed 
November 18th – PowerSchool Portal Opens / Report Cards Available 
November 21st – Compact at 3:00PM 
      PTA meeting at 7:30PM 
November 24th -25th – Thanksgiving Recess- Schools closed  
 

Join the PTA & SEPTA 
Use this link to become a member of the PTA and stay informed to North news: 
https://lynbrooknorth.memberhub.com/store 
Use this link to become a member of the SEPTA and stay informed: MemberHub 
 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flynbrooknorth.memberhub.com%2Fstore&data=05%7C01%7CMarianne.Healy%40LynbrookSchools.org%7C4f0629851b0d49d9846f08da8d0f0825%7Cdde3fb85080645499cb571d2346e685c%7C0%7C0%7C637977392981264453%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=dRxl0jU2cAIkSlcBOfxXZGNOLRkyGbuHE40T8dxU1b8%3D&reserved=0
https://1960.memberhub.com/store?limit=21&live=true


 
 
Health and safety 
If you would like to have some COVID tests on hand, please call the main office to make arrangements for pick 
up 516-887-0282.  


